
Celebration and Appreciation 
 
This week, we were pleased to recognize Faith Olsen as the Character Counts! Student of the 
month for the pillar of caring! Pictures and more to come next week. 
 
This week’s Clark caring student recognition went to Liz O’Brien for helping to create an 
organizational systems that works for the students in 3D art. In addition, Juliana Vallone stayed 
after school to help clean and organize Mrs. Gribble’s room based on the system Liz developed. 
Great work, ladies! 
 
College President, Dr. Massey, recognized the 10 leaders and winners from the Health 
Occupations Students of America (HOSA) organization at the Board of Trustees meeting on 
Tuesday. The students competed at the Treasure Coast and Palm Beach County Regional 9 
Conference. Clark student, Audrey Anderson, is the only dual-enrolled student in the group. 
Audrey won 1st place (gold medal) for Extemporaneous Health Poster - Youth Mental Health 
First Aid. Great job! 

 
 
Huge thanks to the family of Chloe Clark for the incredible spread for staff breakfast this week! 
 
Announcements 
 
Don’t forget- no school tomorrow! 
 
Seniors- it is now time to apply for graduation and order your cap and gown. You were email 
info from IRSC if you are earning your AA. See Mrs. Wood, Ms. Jones, or come to the front 
office with questions. Deadline is March 31. 
 
As Black History Month wraps up, we were able to learn more through daily announcements, 
classroom activities, and our guest speaker, Cheryl Glenn-Reed.  Murray Middle School is 
hosting an evening tomorrow night featuring a few speakers and all are invited. Details are 
attached. 
 
The Martin County School District’s first statement about the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) is 
attached. 
 
Summer paid internship opportunities through career source are available. See attached flyer.  



 
Anyone who is interested in Welding, be sure to mark your calendars for Wednesday, April 8, 
2020 6:00 p.m.! This is a great opportunity to learn about welding careers, certifications and 
industry partners. Those who attend will be able to meet IRSC faculty, and tour the welding 
facilities.  It will be held at the IRSC Main Campus Kight Center for Emerging Technologies, V-
110 3209 Virginia Avenue, Fort Pierce, Florida  
You may register online at www.irsc.edu/event-sign-up  
 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772-419-5758 
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